043106A (Primary) 018421J (Secondary) ABN: 11007 434 362



Instrumental Tuition

Dear Parents/Parent Liaison,

The enrolment process for Instrumental Lessons 2025 now open. To confirm your child's place in the program, please adhere to the following administrative requirements.

Current Students:

- 1. If your child is currently enrolled in the Instrumental Music Program, and they wish to continue, please complete the Instrumental Tuition Application Form. Please note that without this form, enrolments are not automatically rolled over each year.
- 2. If your child is enrolled in the Instrumental Music Program and you no longer wish them to continue at any point during the year, you must notify the School in writing to music@ags.vic.edu.au, and a six week notice period will apply.

New Students:

Please complete the Instrumental Tuition Application Form and lodge it at the Office by Friday 10th December 2024. Alternatively, please contact music@ags.vic.edu.au for an electronic version of this form.

Please note:

Enrolments are not open to ELC or Prep students.

Once the program is full, new students will be placed on a wait list and processed according to the availability of the teacher and the date the Application Form is received.

Enrolment forms, including Instrumental Tuition Policy, fee structure, number of lessons and timetable are attached.

If you require further clarification or assistance, please email music@ags.vic.edu.au

Yours sincerely,

Priya Wilson

Head of Music and Performing Arts.